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Harrod, Rene

From: Fernandez, Aurelio <AFernandez@mhs.net>

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 11:13 AM

To: Bogen, Mark; Meyers, Andrew; Harrod, Rene

Cc: Muhart, Matt; Napp, Marc L MD; Rainer, Frank P; Navarro, Lubby

Subject: MEMORIAL HEALTHCARE SYSTEM RESPONSE: Draft Broward County Preventive Health Care Pilot
Project

Importance: High

External Email Wa rning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not
reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the name) as
legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

Dear Commissioner Bogen and County Attorney Meyers,

On behalf of Memorial Healthcare System, we have reviewed the Draft Broward County Preventive Health Care Pilot
Project and would like to submit the following comments for the record on the item. We would like to ensure that the
criteria for the Broward County Preventive Healthcare Screening Pilot Project is equitable access based on recognized
standards of care for all participants.

As discussed in the Broward County Commission Meeting of February 15, 2022, a recommendation was made during the
discussion on this initiative to have each of the four health systems to identify a medical expert to be part of a
committee to provide recommendations and input into this program. We look forward to the establishment of this
committee by the County.

Thank you for your interest in our comments. We look forward to continuing further dialogue on this plan and direct
inclusion of our system’s Chief Medical Officer, Marc Napp, M.D., in the Committee that will be established to oversee
this program for the health and wellbeing of the residents of Broward County.

Aurelio M. Fernandez, lll, FACHE Pressdent and Ghef Executive Officer
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From: Harrod, Rene [mailto:RHARROD @broward.org]

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 2:32 PM

To: mark.e.doyle@trinity-health.org; blandor@ccf.org; sstrum@browardhealth.org; Fernandez, Aurelio
<AFernandez@mbhs.net>

Cc: Meyers, Andrew <AMEYERS@broward.org>; Yeo, Cheryl A <CYeo@mhs.net>

Subject: Draft Broward County Preventive Health Care Pilot Project
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ACTIONS.

Gentlemen, attached for your review please find a draft of the $10M preventive health care pilot project discussed at
recent County meetings including the workshop you or representatives of your organization attended. We are
forwarding this draft plan at the request of Commissioner Bogen and ask that you please advise by Monday, May 16, if
you have any substantive comments on the attached draft or if you can, on behalf of your organization, support the plan
and its implementation as drafted.

Please direct your responses to my attention with copies to County Attorney Andrew Meyers (ameyers@broward.org)
and to Commissioner Bogen (mbogen@broward.org).

Thank you for your participation in this important pilot project.
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René D. Harrod

Office of the County Attorney
115 S. Andrews Ave., Suite 423
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
(954) 357-7600 (office)

(954) 357-7618 (direct)
rharrod@broward.org

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message
to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public
disclosure.



